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MAIN GATE CLOSED FEBRUARY 5-9 FOR RENOVATIONS 
 

 
FORT HUNTER LIGGETT, Calif. - The Fort Hunter Liggett Main Gate will be closed Feb. 5-9 

for renovations. Signs will be posted to direct traffic to the alternate access site near the 

Hacienda and past the Main Gate. Visitors must check in at the Visitor Control Center (VCC) 

first. If the VCC is closed or you are visiting after hours, proceed to the alternate access site 

for vetting. 100% ID checks are enforced.  All visiting drivers must be ready to present a 

second form of identification. Check the FHL Visitor Info webpage for acceptable IDs:  

https://homeadmin.army.mil/liggett/about/visitor-information 

Please reduce speed and use caution when approaching the gate. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

###  
 

 Fort Hunter Liggett provides installation services and sustains facilities to enable Total Force 
Readiness.  It is the seventh largest Army installation and the largest Army Reserve installation in the 

country. For more information follow us on Facebook and visit our website. 

https://homeadmin.army.mil/liggett/about/visitor-information
https://www.facebook.com/FortHunterLiggett
https://home.army.mil/liggett
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